Scott Sekely

A photograph of Sports Plus/Carmen Don staffer Scott Sekely
was inadvertently left out of the pro shop’s advertisement
last issue (page 13). To compound matters, Sekely reportedly
was the first person associated with the shop to see the ad,
leaving him to wonder if a most unpleasant holiday message
was being delivered. Colleague Jerry Francomano, who
provided BOWL Magazine with Sekely’s photo, later assured
him a mistake had occurred and that no message had been sent.



